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OUTCOME:  5 - Primary Care 

 

Topic: Official Openings of GP Super Clinics 

 

Type of Question: Hansard Page 088, 26 February 2014 

 

Senator: Moore Claire 

 

Question:  

 

There has been a tradition of having official openings of super clinics. Is that tradition being 

continued under the new government?    

 

 

Answer: 

 

Please refer to the response provided in Question on Notice SQ14-000149. 


